
Learning:

World Book week: this year is all about reading for 

pleasure.

- Our focus stories this week were all about the Fairy 
tales and Birch class loved the three little pigs 
sensory story we did it twice !!! Everyone loved 
getting involved, exploring and accessing stories in a 
different way

- In Maths we have moved back to place value, 
imbedded numeral knowledge. 

- We have started to make our soft toy in DT this 
week and hopefully finish and evaluate our work next 
week and move onto RE. 

- In Music we continued to explore a variety of 
instruments to make sound and following stop and go 
symbols. 

- In PE, now the weather is brighter we have taken 
our Outdoor Adventurous Activities outside, where 
we looked at symbols and spaces and how we can 
travel using our bodies i.e. hopping.

- For our PSD we have continued to look at growing 
and in particular our bodies and the features we 
have and the differences between us and our 
friends. 

Messages from Mrs Dixon: 

On the Monday please send in full kits with 
everything they will need for Swimming, this is our 
last week!! We do not have spares in school 
unfortunately. 

We all hope you all have a lovely weekend

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp, Miss Butler and Miss 

Reed 

Headteacher awards

Adam: for gaining more confidence 

with his speaking. Fantastic work 

naming all animals verbally in the 

toy animal box.

Oscar: for fully immersing himself in 

sensory stories through world book 

week,

School rules: Kind award: Seth 


